
-----Original Message----- 

From: Victor Cheng [mailto:me@victorcheng.com]  

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 1:47 AM 

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Cc: Missi Goss <mgoss@madronaschool.org> 

Subject: 11478 North Madison NE - Conditional Use Permit 

 

Dear Josh, 

 

Please consider the attached written comments regarding the Madrona school’s Conditional Use Permit 

application for 11478 North Madison Ave NE. 

 

If you can confirm successful receipt of the pdf file attachment and that the comments will be considered, I would 

appreciate it. 

 

Thank You, 

-Victor 

 

mailto:me@victorcheng.com

